
 

 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

3rd annual Project Based Learning (PBL) Symposium 
 

March 21st and 22nd, 2018   -   Australian College of Kuwait, Kuwait 
 

The Center for Project Based Learning at the Australian College of Kuwait cordially 
invites the submission of papers for its 3rd annual PBL Symposium, to be held in 
Kuwait. The theme of the symposium is: “PBL - Motivation and Creativity in the 
Classroom”. All papers addressing PBL as an approach to increase student 
motivation and creativity are welcome. 
 

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 
 
Deadline for submissions is January 18th, 2018. 
 
All papers must be submitted electronically through the symposium website: 
http://www.ack.edu.kw/pbl2018, use .doc or .doxs format and follow the template 
available on the symposium website. 
 
All persons making submissions will receive automatic confirmation of receipt of 
their submission.  If there is no confirmation within 3 days, the submitter should 
contact the organizer directly by email (PBL-Symposium@ack.edu.kw). 
 
If you have not received notification regarding the Program Committee’s decision 
regarding your submission by February 15th 2018, please contact the organizer by 
email (PBL-Symposium@ack.edu.kw). 
 
Persons interested in serving as session chair or commentator should contact the 
organizer (PBL-Symposium@ack.edu.kw) and indicate their interest. 
 
Please note that the Australian College of Kuwait cannot assist submitters with Visa 
application or funding their trip to Kuwait. 
 
The symposium will be held in English. 
 
The organizer plans to publish all accepted and presented papers in the Symposium 
Proceedings. Submitters are expected to register for the symposium and present 
their paper. The Program Committee invites submissions of original work that is not 
presented at other conferences or symposia. 
 

http://www.ack.edu.kw/pbl2018

